
BIDS   FOR  SNOWPLOWING  

2025-2026 Season 

 

The Town of Watertown, Jefferson County, is seeking bids for snowplowing its Town 

Roads, etc. for the 2025-2026 Winter Season.  The contract may be written as a three-

year contract, thus including the 2026-2027 and 2027-2028 seasons.  Coverage 

includes the Town Hall Parking Lot and  approximately 54 miles of roadways.  The 

contract bid would also be for sanding/salt coverage of said roadways, where and when 

needed.  The Town Snow Removal Policy is available upon request.                                                                                                                                                                         

Bids must be received no later than Friday, February 7th, 2025.  Bids should be sent to:     

Town  Snow Plowing      N8302 High Road       Watertown, Wisconsin 53094 

Bids will be opened and reviewed on Monday, March 10, 2025, at 7:00pm., during the 

regular monthly board meeting.  The bid accepted will be that which is most 

advantageous for the Town. 

For additional information, please contact Chairman John Thoma at:  920-988-8744 or 

email: chair@townofwatertownwi.gov 

Dated:                                                                                                                                                                                         

December 11, 2024                                                                                                                                                             

James Wendt/Administrative Clerk 
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